
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held before the Marshall County Plan 
Commission on September 28, 2023, at 7:30 pm in the Marshall County Building located 
at 112 W. Jefferson St., Room 203, Plymouth IN 46563.  The subject of the hearing is the 
consideration and recommendation of amendments to the zoning ordinance for Marshall 
County to address a Moratorium on Utility Scale Battery Energy Storage Systems, as 
defined in Indiana Code 22-14-8-3 (the “Proposal”).  This Proposal applies to the 
geographical area of Marshall County.  The Proposal is on file for examination at the 
Office of the Marshall County Plan Director located at the Marshall County Building 
located at 112 W. Jefferson St., Room 302, Plymouth IN 46563.  Written objections to the 
Proposal that are filed with the secretary of the Marshall County Plan Commission before 
the date of the hearing will be considered, and that oral comments to the Proposal will be 
heard.  This public hearing may be continued from time to time as may be found 
necessary.     
 
 
 
  


